Thank you for your support!

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to confirm that Sourire Consulting will be conducting fundraising activities in support of p
the Starlight Children's Foundation Australia.

NAME OF EVENT: Australia Day Charity Cruise
DATE: January 26, 2020 to January 26, 2020

The Starlight Children’s Foundation brightens the lives of seriously ill children, teenagers, and their
families across Australia. While health professionals focus on treating a child’s illness, Starlight is there
7 days a week to brighten their world - replacing pain and fear with fun and laughter.

Starlight’s innovative programs connect sick kids and their families with the magic of the Starlight, as
they forget about being sick for a while and get down to the serious business of having fun.

e Captain Starlight — superheroes that distract sick kids from illness and pain using entertainment
and engaging activities
e Starlight Express Rooms — are wonderful medical-free havens are where Captain Starlight delivers
fun and laughter to sick kids and their families. There are interactive games, movies, performances
and more.
e Starlight Wishgranting — providing once-in-a-lifetime experiences and magical memories for
seriously ill children and their families
e Livewire— Livewire is for teens only! In hospital, Livewire runs creative workshops to help teens
make friends, learn new skills and find creative ways to help cope with their illness. Beyond
hospital, livewire.org.au is an online community where teens can chat, blog, make friends and
share their experiences, in a fun, safe and supportive environment.
e Healthier Futures - Captain Starlight partners with health professionals to visit remote Aboriginal
and Torres Strait Islander healthcare clinics. Engaging kids in the community through stories,
dance and song, helps to improve clinic attendance.

Starlight receives no government funding and relies solely on the dedication of our generous
supporters to be able to spread so much happiness. We would be delighted if you could support this
amazing event to help us brighten the lives of more seriously ill children, young people, and their
families.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 1300 727 827.
Thank you for your support!

Kind regards,

Jacob McCann
Starlight Children’s Foundation
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